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Good a�ernoon, Collegiate 4-H! 

I wanted to provide some updates from our mee�ng on Friday, as I gave several. This email is a bit long
but please read it to its en�rety!!!

First is Mental Health Ac�on Week. We are s�ll in the planning stages of our table, but essen�ally,
Mental Health Ac�on week, or MHAW, is March 6-10. Collegiate 4-H will have a table on campus on one
of these days and once we have those details finalized, I will send another email to ensure we have
volunteers present. 

Next is Ag Week. Purdue Ag Week is April 10-14 and Collegiate 4-H will have an ac�vity on one of these
days. Like MHAW, we are s�ll in the planning process of our ac�vity, however, our Vice President, Shelby
Whitaker, is chairing the commi�ee for this project. If you are interested in being on this commi�ee to
help plan and organize our AgWeek ac�vity, please email Shelby at whitak28@purdue.edu. 

Next, we have the AG Council Spring Leadership Retreat. Each semester, Ag Council hosts a leadership
retreat to provide students with an opportunity to interact with professionals in the agricultural industry
and network with other students. This semester, the leadership retreat will be held on February
28th from 6-8 in Dean's Auditorium in Pfendler. A�endees will get to hear from Purdue Alumni about
college and early career experiences. A free meal will be provided! We are allowed to send 2 individuals
from our organiza�on to this event so if you are wan�ng to a�end, please email me so I can get you
signed up! This will be a first come first serve so the first two members to email me will get the spots.
Please email be no later than February 10!

Spring Fest is coming up on April 15, which is a Saturday. Collegiate 4-H will have a table with an ac�vity
during this event. Like Ag Week and MHAW, we are in the early planning stages for this, however, our
President, Madison Powell, will be chairing this commi�ee. If you are interested in helping with planning
and organizing this event, please email Maddie at powellmr@purdue.edu. 

I think that is all for now. If you have any ques�ons about any of the material above, please do not
hesitate to reach out!

Have a marvelous Monday!

Julia Hamblen
(317) 604-8593
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